Hello Greensville School Community!

We are excited to get a new school year under way and are looking forward to bringing
you exciting events and fundraisers to obtain “The Best for Each Student”. This is the
Home and School Association Mission Statement, and we are always striving for new
ways to achieve this mission.

We are a committee that is made up of parents, staff, and community members, all on
a voluntary basis to create a network of proactive involvement in our homes, our
schools and our communities.

This year’s executive members are:
Kristin Weber - President
Pam Crichton - Vice President
Erin de Sousa-Bruce - Secretary
Anne Campbell - Treasurer

Our first event is a Winter Wear & Food Drive happening October 29th and 30th.
Please have a look through your closets and collect any pre-loved outerwear (coats,
jackets, hats, scarves, boots, etc.) that still have life left in them. We will be collecting
these winter outer wear items and donating them to a school we are partnering with in
the Hamilton area.

Non perishable food items will be collected for the Flamborough Food Bank.
Please drop off winter wear items and food drive items to:

68 Kirby Ave (off Hwy 8, across from the *old* Greensville Library)

Friday, October 29th from 6-8pm

Saturday, October 30th from 9am-1pm

Thanks so much for your support!

We are looking forward to a great year ahead.
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